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Book Signing   

  
Just a reminder that on Tuesday, November 20, from 6:30-7:25, IM James Rizzitano will 
be at the club to present his new book  

  

    Chess Explained: The Queen’s Gambit Declined.    

  This is his 4th chess publication. You can read about it at   

    www.gambitbooks.com/books/ceqgd.html    

    

Four Rounds left to play in the Stanley Crowe Memorial 
 

  

The Stanley Crowe Memorial event which started on November 6th is a six round event.  There are 

four rounds still remaining to play, two in November and two in December.  You may still enter into 
this event so you won't have to wait till January for the next slow time control event.  If you enter on 

November 20th you will be given two half point byes putting to only one point behind the leaders. 

  

      

      

Visit our Newsletter Archive page to read this months newsletter and news 
flashes 

  

    http://www.metrowestchess.org/Community/History/News/Top_Newsletter.htm   

  
or look for the Newsletter link on the left edge of the home page under Community, then 
Club.        
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